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Dear Mr. Fuke:

Non-Significant Zoning Change (NZC-14-000020)
SIDNEY FUKE, PLANNING CONSULTANT
LA'I, LLC
LA'I, LLC
(3) 9-5-008:034 - PUNALU'U BAKE SHOP
Kowala (Na'alehu), Kau

This is to acknowledge receipt on December 17, 2013 of the Non-Significant Zoning
Change Application, attachments, and the Real Property Tax Clearance; and on January
13, 2014, of the corrected metes and bounds description and corresponding map.

We are also in receipt of a copy of the required public notification letter sent to
surrounding property owners, by U.S.P.S_ According to the submittals the notification
letter was mailed on December 23, 2013. Notification of this application was published
in the Hawaii Tribune Herald and West Hawaii Today on January 15,2014.

The subject parcel consists of 107,122 square feet (2.459 acres). Proposed changes, in
square feet, to the zoning areas are as follows:

TMK: Total Area RS-15 CV-lO
9-5-008:034 107,122 sq. ft.

Area A - 5,982 sq. ft. +5,982 SQ. ft.
AreaB - 1,219 SQ. ft. +1,219 SQ. ft.
Area C +5,900 SQ. ft -5,900 SQ. ft.
Area D +1,301 SQ. ft. .1,301 SQ. ft.

NET CHANGE -0- -0- ·0-
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According to Section 25-2-45 of the Zoning Code regarding Non-Significant Zoning
Changes, the Planning Director may administratively grant non-significant zoning
changes. It must comply with the designations for the property set forth in the general
plan and any development plan adopted by ordinance, and must not result in an increase
or decrease in any zoning designation affecting more than five percent of the area, or one
acre, of any lot, whichever is less.

Upon review of the request, we have determined that it complies with the criteria set forth
in Section 25-2-45(2) of Chapter 25, Hawai'i County Code, for determining non­
significant zoning changes:

1) The area under review is in compliance with the General Plan. The County of
Hawai'i General Plan (2005) became effective on February 9, 2005. The subject
parcel is designated as low density urban, medium density urban and industrial on
the Land Use Pattern Allocation Guide (LUPAG) Map.

2) The adjustment of zoning boundaries does not result in an increase or decrease in
any zoning designation affecting more than five percent of the area, or one acre,
of the lot. There will be no increase or decrease for each zoning designation
within the subject property.

Based on the above, we hereby administratively grant the requested non-significant
zoning change.

Sincerely,

HUHA
Planning Director
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